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Gulley, Nicola

From: Morgan, Victoria H [MORGAV@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK]
Sent: 15 July 2013 16:19

To: Local Development Plan

Cc: Kyte, Rhian; Lucas, David

Subject: CIL Draft Charging Schedule consultation

Hi,

Thank you for your letter dated 24th June 2013 advising us of the consultation on the
Rhondda Cynon Taf Community Infrastructure Levy Draft Charging Schedule and
Supplementary Planning Guidance.

| can confirm that Caerphilly CBC supports the content of the draft charging schedule and
the evidence base that informs it.

We have no comments to make on the Planning Obligations or Shop-front Design SPG.

As a minor matter, please could you update your records to address future correspondence
to Mrs Pauline Elliott, Head of Regeneration and Planning, rather than Mr Roger Tanner,
who has now left the authority.

Thanks,
Victoria

Victoria Morgan
Principal Planner | Prif Gynllunydd
Caerphilly County Borough Council | Cyngor Bwrdeistref Sirol Caerffili
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